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Many of you have asked me in the past about how our former 
students are doing in ministry since graduating from Mapepe 
Bible College.  Just recently, I asked Don Boyd (who is a 
missionary working in a new mission work among the Kaonde in 
NW Zambia) to write up a brief evaluation of one of our 
graduates from last year, Aaron Chilembe.  Aaron is 62 years 
old and is our oldest graduate to date.  Here is the 
evaluation that Bro. Boyd wrote to me: 

 
Aaron Chilembe has been a great asset to the Lord's church here in the Northwest 
Province.  He has dedicated himself to work with several of our new church plants 
and has worked diligently while helping plant two new congregations at Kayonge and 
Lunsala.  His latest efforts have been to begin a new preaching point at Muyashi.  He is a 
natural for this work as he has many contacts through family and friends here in Chief 
Mumena's area.  He is a real servant of the Lord as he preaches and teaches to help 
spread the gospel in our community.  As a farmer and carpenter Aaron neither receives 
and expects no payment for this work.   
 
Mapepe Bible College has also played a key roloe in spreading the gospel here in 
Northwest province.  The training Aaron received during his two years at Mapepe has more 
than equipped him for this work.  He has adequate knowledge of the scriptures and is 
capable of doing valuable research.  Aaron's training has given us incentive to seek for 
other candidates to attend Mapepe.        
  

Below:  
Aaron baptizing a woman into Christ. 

Don Boyd 
Missionary, Mumena Christian Outreach Centre 
 

 


